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LIMPOPO	MEC	FOR	PUBLIC	WORKS,	ROADS	AND	INFRASTRUCTURE	AND	HER	
TWO	PROTECTORS	ESCAPED	UNHARMED	IN	A	ROAD	CRASH	
		
The	Department	of	Public	Works,	Roads	and	Infrastructure	has	noted	the	accident	
involving	the	MEC	Ms	Nkakareng	Rakgoale	that	happened	on	Thursday,	01	
December	2022,	on	the	R529	road	between	Lebowakgomo	and	Jane	Furse.	
		
MEC	Rakgoale	and	the	protectors	were	driving	from	a	government	event	when	an	
oncoming	truck	veered	towards	their	lane,	collided	with	the	MEC’s	vehicle	at	the	
rear	end,	forcing	the	car	off	the	road.	The	MEC,	her	team	and	the	driver	of	the	truck	
were	unharmed.	However,	they	were	taken	to	the	hospital	for	observation.	
		
Issued	by	the	Department’s	Communications	Unit.		
	
For	enquiries,	kindly	contact	Spokesperson	Witness	Tiva	on	0716099090.	
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